SLBT Update for the Week of September 2, 2019

e The Tagging Committee did not meet last week as it was decided to meet again
after the internal SLBT meeting. The Tagging Committee will be meeting on
Thursday, September 5 at 4:00p.m. to discuss any new findings or thoughts on
the proposed solutions.

¢ Tagging Committee members are continuing to look for an acceptable
cable/swage system that if hacked, will be easily identifiable by staff. Currently
the focus is on finding a swage that is smooth, solid and does not have creases
that make any manipulation hard to detect.

e Staff received from Noke the prototype of the integrated cable/lock
system. Staff continues to have issues with the software/firmware that Noke
uses. The prototype utilizes the “unshackle” feature vs. the “unlock” feature and
currently does not record the location of the opening of the lock at all. This
software issue is being addressed by Noke but the timeframe is currently
unknown. Noke is preparing to introduce new software for the Noke lock in
January 2020. Once a new software version is rolled out, IT staff will vet the new
version.



